
From: David Budy <DBudy@sentinelpeakresources.com> 
Sent: Friday, November 8, 2024 6:21 PM 
To: DiabloCanyonEnvironmental.Resource 
Subject: [External_Sender] License Extension Request by Diablo Canyon 
 
I am writing in support of Diablo Canyon’s request for license extension. California’s electrical system is 
near capacity and load is increasing. We need power generation facilities like Diablo Canyon to continue 
to operate not shutdown. Nuclear energy is a clean source of power and we should embrace this facility 
and support continued operation. 
 
Thank you, 
David Budy 
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